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September 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 7 Team Building Day 2025 - Monday 29 September 

We hope everyone is well rested from the summer break, and the students are looking forward to their team 
building day at Woodrow High House in a couple of weeks’ time. We just wanted to get in touch to confirm the 
arrangements for the day. 

The timings for Monday 29 September are as follows: 

Drop Off at Woodrow (HP7 0QG) 0845  

Collect from Woodrow (HP7 0QG): 1800  

Boarders will be transported from school to Woodrow. For Day students, if there is a reason you are not able to 
transport your child directly to Woodrow, please complete this form here by Monday 22 September, and we can 
arrange a minibus shuttle from RGS. We also encourage parents and carers to car share where possible to minimise 
any parking issues at the activity centre.  

Cost: The cost of this trip is £75 and includes food, fully qualified instructors, all group equipment, medical kit and 
24hr safety backup. Within the terms of the School’s policy on charging, we are asking for a voluntary contribution 
of £75 for the trip so that we can cover the costs incurred. No pupil will be prevented from taking part in the 
activity day on the grounds that parents cannot or will not make such a contribution, but if insufficient funding is 
available, the visit may be cancelled. We would not wish for students to be excluded from the trip for financial 
reasons. If your child qualifies for Pupil Premium, their place will be covered. If they do not qualify, and you feel 
that the cost involved is prohibitive, please do contact Mr Clatworthy (dec@rgshw.com)  in strictest confidence as 
there may be funding available to assist you.  

If you have not yet made a contribution through Parent Pay, and you would like to, please ensure this is done by 
Monday 22 September.  

Any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Eric Phillips 

Head of Year 7  
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